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Silva Bay Resort & Marina announces start date of 

construction on new development  

GABRIOLA ISLAND, B.C. - Construction of the new Silva Bay Resort & Marina in the eastern 

corner of Gabriola Island is slated to begin on Monday January 24th.  

 

“We’re very excited to break ground with this development”, says Dean Chen, project manager 

of the new Silva Bay Resort & Marina. “After working closely with the community for a 

number of months, we’re delighted to reach this major milestone.”     

 

The new development at Silva Bay Resort & Marina will include replacing the previous general 

store and restaurant, both having burned down in 2017. Much of the onsite construction will be 

dedicated to building a new elegant 16 room hotel with environmentally-conscious 

infrastructure and landscaping in its design, as well as other general improvements and clean-

ups regarding the site.  

 

Construction teams will be mobilizing on the site beginning on January 17th in order to prepare 

for work to begin in earnest the following week. 
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About Silva Bay Resort & Marina 

Located on sunny Gabriola Island, often called the “Isle of the Arts” for its vibrant community of 

artisans and cultural opportunities, Silva Bay Resort & Marina is a gathering place for boaters, 

locals and travellers alike in the Salish Sea of British Columbia. 

 
Silva Bay Resort & Marina offers yacht moorage services and is pleased to provide yacht storage 

to meet the needs of each of their valued clients, whether their moorage requirements are 

classified as permanent, winter, or year-round transient. 

 

Gabriola Island assumes pride of place as the island situated farthest to the north of all of the 

Southern Gulf Islands. Easily accessible from both Vancouver and nearby Nanaimo, Silva Bay 

Resort & Marina has earned its place as one of the most prominent yacht moorage locales for 

mariners passing through the Georgia Strait to and from mainland British Columbia. 

 

 
 

For more information, contact: 

Juno Lin, Marketing Assistant 

778-297-9977 

 juno.lin@silvabay.com 

 www.silvabay.com 
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